
Visit of Information Science and Technology Department, Government of Sindh 

Inspection-cum-Monitoring Committee visit conducted at the University of Sufism and Modern 

Science, Bhitshah, on October 16, 2023, to assess the "IT Industry Academia Bridge Program" 

offered by the Information Science and Technology Department, Government of Sindh with the 

collaboration of Hazza institute of Technology. The purpose of visit was to evaluate the "IT Industry 

Academia Bridge Program," focusing on the training in the MERN stack (ES6+React) that was 

offered to the students at the University of Sufism and Modern Science from September 18 to 

October 3, 2023. During the visit, they observed the Curriculum and Content, Instructors, 

Facilities, Student Engagement, Practical Training and Assessment and Evaluation. It appears to be 

an effective initiative in bridging the gap between academia and the IT industry.   

Inspection committee members as Dr Shahzed Malik, Mr Javed Akbar Mangi, Mr Jahanzeb Memon 

and Mr Adnan from I&TD Government of Sindh and Mr Tahir Mahmood from Hazza institute of 

Technology. 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 


